Notice to patients
We are in the process of changing some systems in the practice and want to keep you up to date with developments. 

Clinical system

We are introducing a new clinical system for management of patient records, appointments and a variety of other issues that affect the daily running of the practice. The new system is much more up to date and efficient than our current system and will enable us to run everything more efficiently.  As part of this process we have to change the booking in screen for appointments – this unfortunately means that the current system is temporarily unavailable. The equivalent of the ‘waiting room’ online access will also be temporarily unavailable when we transfer to the new system until we are able to issue new login details to those who use this facility. 

Please be assured that this new clinical system does not affect how you make appointments or access the Doctors or nursing team. This is an in-house upgrade which will improve our internal systems and enable better communications with other healthcare professionals such as hospitals. 

We aim to keep disruption to a minimum during this period but we ask you to bear with us during the transition.  We will have staff training leading up to and during the transition.  This will commence on Monday 27th January and will continue for approximately three weeks until the new system is fully operational.  
Telephone system

Following feedback from you and research on our part, we are upgrading our telephone system in the coming weeks.  The new system has many more features that will enable us to direct your calls more efficiently and overcome some of the issues that you have recently been experiencing when trying to phone the practice.  The telephone number will remain the same. We hope you will see a significant improvement in being able to contact the surgery as a result of the upgrade.  We anticipate the new system being fully operational by the end of February. 
If you have any questions about these improvements to our service, please ask a member of our team who will be happy to help. 
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